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President’s Message 
  

Hi Ladies 

 

I hope everyone is still enjoying the vibrant 

fall colors, everywhere you look  

it is just so beautiful.  We must stop and give 

thanks for all we have. 

 

With that being said, this is the time of year 

some families come on hard 

times and are in need of a little help.   For 

November, we will be assisting a family 

or two so that they may have a Thanksgiving 

dinner.  The Philanthropy Committee 

with be putting out a list of items to purchase 

and bring to the November meeting. 

Please be generous.  Money and gift cards are 

also accepted. 

 

Make sure you check the Newsletter and the 

Membership  Book  for  all the fun 

events coming up in November and 

December. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving 

Marilyn 

 

NOVEMBER PROGRAM 

NOVEMBER 17
th 

 
Our speaker this month is Luciana 
McCartney who has become a member of  
the Hinckley Women's Club this year. 
She will be talking about her business 
AcuLaser Treatment Center. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

HOSPITALITY FOR NOVEMBER 

 

 
 

Happy Thanksgiving and Big Thanks to our Hostesses 

for November.  We look forward to sampling your fall 

favorite recipes!  

NOVEMBER 17  
 

Carolyn Davenport 

Stephany Mallett 

Sherrill Parle 

Andrea Tabor 

  

 
 

  CHRISTMAS PARTY 
Pat Fordosi, Sherrill Parle & Rachael 

Iwasevic 
 
Just a few more weeks before our HWC 
Christmas Party.  Mark your calendars for 
Thursday, December 15th at 6:30 
p.m.  Further details will be in the December 
Newsletter, and at the November General 
Meeting. 
 

 
Historian Report ~ Hope you've had a 
chance to view some of the new and old 
pictures posted to Shutterfly!  You should be 
able to click “View” and see all the photo’s, 
without joining Shutterfly or creating a 
password.  https://hinckleywomensclub.shutt
erfly.com. Please feel free to snap a few 
shots whenever you’re at an event, meeting, 
click a photo of our speaker… or whenever 
the opportunity strikes!  Pass them along to 
me and I’ll be sure to include the photo’s in 
our memory book!   Thank You ~ Nancy 
Mandilakis 
“A photograph can be an instant of life captured 

for eternity that will never cease looking back at 

you.”  

― Brigitte Bardot 
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MEMBERSHIP NEWS 
 

HWC welcomes the following new members 
to the 2016-2017 Season: 
 
Kim Colasanti 
Susan Kane 
 
We are delighted to have Kim and Susan 
join the club!   
After 35 years, our club continues to grow 
and has 50 active members.   
We are grateful for everyone who gives their 
time, talent and friendship 
as we serve the social and service needs of 
the community. 
PLEASE NOTE: There will be stickers to 
insert into your Membership 
Book with the new members names, as well 
as, a sticker  
to correct Ann Leo's email address, 
available at the November meeting next to  

 
the Sign In Book for each member to 
take. Annamarie Tucky HWC Membership 
Chairperson  
 
 

 

SOCIAL 
HINCKLEY WOMEN’S CLUB 

 ~ SATURDAY SOCIAL ~ 

NOVEMBER 19 

 

Tour of West Side Market and Penzeys Spices then 

Lunch. 

Contact Ann Leo 

 

   

 

 

 

Newsletter Articles 

Please send articles for the December newsletter to 

Emma Schulte at rfsems@aol.com by Monday, 

December 5th
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